
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DP. Murphy Inc. application for gas bar in Borden. I do not support this application as there are now 3 gas

outlets that also supply other services to the area residents, both all year and spring, summer, and fall residents.
I urge you to reject this

Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:31:05 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:22 AM
Subject: FW: DP. Murphy Inc. application for gas bar in Borden. I do not support this application as
there are now 3 gas outlets that also supply other services to the area residents, both all year and
spring, summer, and fall residents. I urge you to reject this
 
 
 
From: Gary Carver [mailto:gary.carver1@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 9:24 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DP. Murphy Inc. application for gas bar in Borden. I do not support this application as there
are now 3 gas outlets that also supply other services to the area residents, both all year and spring,
summer, and fall residents. I urge you to reject this a...
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